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Comments: I have attended a number of project presentations by the proponent for the Stibnite Gold Project, and

so have become very familiar with the plans for this proposed development. My objective views are that the plans

are sound and conform to current best practice in hard rock mining. Beyond this, the opportunity for development

to occur in a manner that includes reparation of past environmental harm is one that the Federal Agencies should

gladly welcome as this opportunity will therefore represent both responsible development that will bolster Idaho's

economy and at the same time clean up compromised ecosystems while being protective of same within the new

disturbances and affected areas.


